
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  July 2011 Vol. 43                         tax@joneswalker.com 

 
1  

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE PLACES TEMPORARY 
RESTRICTIONS ON ELECTRONIC TAX RETURN FILING 

Beginning August 1, 2011, the Alabama Department of Revenue (“ADOR”) will require corporate taxpayers who 
participate in the filing of a federal consolidated income tax return to file hard-copy Alabama income tax returns. This 
temporary restriction on the electronic filing of certain corporate income tax returns (Forms 20C and 20C-C) is due to 
processing errors associated with electronically transmitted Alabama returns received from federal consolidated filers. 
ADOR stated that it plans to remove the corporate e-file restriction prior to the 2012 filing season. To view ADOR’s 
information release, please visit http://www.revenue.alabama.gov/prdocs/corp%20efile%20restriction.pdf. 
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Remember that these legal principles may change and vary widely in their application to specific factual circumstances. 
You should consult with counsel about your individual circumstances. For further information regarding these issues, 
contact: 

William M. Backstrom, Jr. 
Jones Walker 
201 St. Charles Avenue 
New Orleans, LA 70170-5100 
504.582.8228 tel 
504.589.8228 fax 
bbackstrom@joneswalker.com  

Tax & Estates Attorneys
 
Jesse R. Adams, III 
William M. Backstrom, Jr. 
Edward B. Benjamin, Jr. 
Brandon Kelly Black 
John C. Blackman, IV 
Timothy P. Brechtel 
Adam G. Brimer 
Andre B. Burvant 
Melissa A. Campbell 
Ricardo X. Carlo 
Robert R. Casey 
 

 
Susan K. Chambers 
David F. Edwards 
Janice Martin Foster 
Kathryn Scioneaux Friel 
John W. Gant, Jr. 
Leon Gary, Jr. 
Genevieve M. Hartel 
Miriam Wogan Henry 
Jonathan R. Katz 
Brooke L. Longon 
Matthew A. Mantle 
 

 
B. Michael Mauldin 
Louis S. Nunes, III 
Rudolph R. Ramelli 
Coleman Douglas Ridley, Jr. 
Kimberly Lewis Robinson 
Kelly C. Simoneaux 
Hope M. Spencer 
Alex P. Trostroff 
Edward Dirk Wegmann 
B. Trevor Wilson 

This message and any attachment hereto is subject to the privilege afforded Attorney Work Products and Attorney-Client 
communications.  
 
IRS Circular 230 Disclaimer: Under applicable Treasury regulations, any tax advice provided in this message (or any 
attachment hereto) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of avoiding any penalties that may 
be imposed by the Internal Revenue Service. If you would like an opinion upon which you can rely to avoid penalties, please 
contact the sender to discuss. 
 
This newsletter should not be construed as legal advice or a legal opinion on any specific facts or circumstances. The contents 
are intended for general informational purposes only, and you are urged to consult your own attorney concerning your own 
situation and any specific legal questions you may have. 
 

To subscribe to other E*Bulletins, visit http://www.joneswalker.com/ecommunications.html. 


